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                     Archdiocese of Birmingham 

 

3rd June 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you of a change to the uniform that will be introduced from September, 
2020. This letter is to give you advance warning and to ensure that if you are buying items of 
school uniform between now and the start of the new academic year that you are aware of the 
change. 
 
The amendment is being implemented to improve the quality of our school uniform and as a 
result of parental feedback. We have listened carefully to our parents who have highlighted 
concerns over the quality of our jumpers and how they wash. For this reason, we have made the 
decision from September to seek alternative products and suppliers and have decided to have a v 
neck sweatshirt or a cardigan (made from sweatshirt material) not a woolly jumper.  
We are keen to minimise expense for our families; therefore, we are not expecting children who 
already have jumpers that fit to change to a sweatshirt jumper or cardigan in September. 
Currently our uniform supplier is MG Sportswear but from June 22nd you will also be able to order 
uniform online from Hagley Sports. Details on how to order from Hagley Sports will be sent out to 
you the week beginning 15th June. 
 
I hope the advance notice of this new requirement will enable you to plan your purchases for the 
new academic year. 
 

 

Your Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs Brocklesby 
Principal. 


